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JOEL E HOUGAN
2371 COUNTY HIGHWAY BN
STOUGHTON W1 53589

RE: CUP #2261 — WITHDRAWN

This letter is to inform you that your Dane County Conditional Use Permit (CUP) #2261, in the
Town of Pleasant Springs, has been rendered null & void as April 17, 2014 per your request.

Please keep a copy of this letter for your records. If you have additional guestions about the
status of this CUP, please contact the Dane County Zoning Division at 266-4266.

Sincerely,

okt

Roger W. Lane, llI
Zoning Administrator

Cc:  Cassandra Suettinger, Town of Pleasant Springs
Forever Sandfill & Limestone Inc, 170 US Highway 51, Edgerton WI 53534
Jon Halverson, Halverson Surveying (via email: jhalver@frontier.com)
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From: Jon Halverson <jhalver@frontier.com>

Sent: Thursday, Aprit 17, 2014 2:44 PM

To: Lane, Roger

Subject: Re: Sagen Site non-conforming mineral extraction

roger

please withdraw my cup app for the town of pleasant springs, i do not have the time to spend on this
right now.

i have not decided if i will pursue a cup or the boa down the road but right now i need fo take care of
my day job.

thanks for the help

Jon Halverson
OCn Friday, April 11, 2014 8:37 AM, Jon Halverson <jhalver@frontier.com> wrote:

roger
thanks, i will be back to you before that date also.

Jon Halverson

On Friday, April 11, 2014 8:19 AM, "Lane, Roger" <lane.roger@countyofdane.com> wrote:

The matter will be placed on the April 29" Zoning and Land Regulation Committee meeting. The Town can
give the Committee a status update on the Conditional Use Permit for that meeting.

Respectfully,

Roger Lane
Dane County Zoning Administraior

From: Jon Halverson [maiiio:jhalver@frontier.com]

Sent: Thursday, Aprii 10, 2014 6:37 PM

To: Lane, Roger

Subject: Re: Sagen Site non-conforming mineral extraction

roger

i talked with majid about this yesterday and told him i am going to the town meeting this coming tues
to talk with '

them about this subject. i am asking that it stay tabled until after that meeting.

Jon Halverson
On Thursday, April 10, 2014 12:26 PM, "Lane, Roger" <lane.roger@countyofdane.com> wrote:
Dear Jon,

| have one question: 1 received an email from the Town of Pleasant Springs that states that you have decided
withdraw the conditional use permit application #2261. The Town has considered CUP #2281 withdrawn.

County Staff will provide this information to the ZLR Committee at their next meeting. Since it is 60 days past
the public hearing date, The Committee wili need to decide the disposition of CUP #2261. Staff will suggest
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